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12th lay, 1919.

Dear lire Herlow,

1 em in receipt of your letter of the
Bth instant, rogarding the foss 0 be ehaergod for the
inspection of the concrete vespels building in
seotiend under the society’s survey, and in reply
thersto 1 have %o inform you that four-rifths of
the fees should be credited to the Clasgow 0ffice,
ag suggested by yoOuU.

Yours feithfully,

Febin Garlow 8de,

GLASGOVe

ste

Lloyd's Reg
Foundation
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